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Thank you for reviewing my petition.  I have attached both contracts because I didn't want any
confusion since we are a newly created bargaining unit.  I entered my information for Current
Bargaining Representative since I was the representative
on the last contract.  I do not know
who the Council Representative is for our unit.  The card attached to the Union Board at CWU
was Phedra Quincey; she no longer works for WFSE.  Thanks again, and I look forward to
hearing from you.

mailto:aaronhadaller@gmail.com
mailto:filing@perc.wa.gov

